
Friday 12th DecemberWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow Class had an amazing week! We all enjoyed the parents coming to celebrate Christmas with us! 
The children were all very happy to share this experience! We have enjoyed exploring forest school 

as well this week, looking at different natural resources!
Have a great weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages

Well done to Rio for winning our Sammy 
Safe award this week. This was awarded 

for putting toys safely away at the end of 
playtime

Thank you!

Miss Britt Mrs Ahtty

Mrs Koralege


